Headteacher: Ms Jo Meloni BA (Hons) NPQH

07 November 2023

Dear Parent/Carer and Young Performer

Winter Concert – Wednesday 29 November 2023

We invite you to come and enjoy an evening of musically talented Sackville students showcasing an array of marvellous performances at the school's annual Winter Concert.

The concert will be held in the Sackville School hall on Wednesday 29 November 2023 at 6.00pm.

It is an opportunity for the students to share what they have achieved in rehearsals and for us to celebrate their talent and musicality.

The programme will feature the following acts:

- KS4 Band
- KS3 Band
- Sackville Singers
- Ukulele Group
- Jak's Guitar
- BTEC Level 2&3 bands
- Cast from Sister Act
- Soloists, bands and more...

Students will be rehearsing during the day on the day of the concert. The rehearsal schedule will be shared nearer the time.

When and where:

On the evening of the concert all students taking part are to meet at school at 5.30pm in the music block. The concert begins at 6.00pm and finishes at approximately 8.15pm.

Refreshments for students:

Water will be available for students on the evening of the concert whilst they wait backstage. Students should bring their own snacks if they wish.

Dress code:

Students in years 12 and 13 are asked to wear black trousers/skirt a white shirt and smart shoes and please no trainers. Years 7 to 11 please dress in school uniform. On the night performers will be based in the music block.

Attendance:

It is expected that all students will be available for all rehearsals and the concert. If for any reason they cannot attend they MUST see either myself or Mrs Robinson as soon as possible. Please complete the permission slip <u>HERE</u> so that we can keep track of who is performing.





















Tickets are on sale via this link, <u>Ticketsource</u>. They are priced at £5.00 each and free for under 5s.

Please note that if your child is eligible for the Pupil Premium government grant we can use that to provide two complimentary tickets. If you would like tickets, please get in touch with Mrs Nibloe asap at (hnibloe@sackvilleschool.org.uk).

Finally, I would like to thank everyone for all their hard work on preparing for this concert and we look forward to a fantastic evening!

Yours sincerely

Mr A Webb

Curriculum Leader of Music

Sackville School, Lewes Road, East Grinstead, West Sussex RH19 3TY Tel: 01342 410140 Email: secretary@sackvilleschool.org.uk

Headteacher: Ms Jo Meloni BA (Hons) NPQH















